
One Energy Place 
Pensacola, Florida 32520 

Tef 850 444 61 11 

A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

October 3, 2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Cierk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0870 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 
O a p D S I  - E L  

RE: Inventory Adjustments 

Please accept this letter as notification of Gulf Power Company's coal inventory 
adjustments as required by Order No. PSC-97-0180-PHO-El. The attached 
sheet details the sutvey results and subsequent adjustments. 

Should you have any questions, please call Richard McMillan, Assistant 
Comptroller, at (850) 444-6589. 

Sincerely, 

Susan D. Ritenour 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 

Iw 

Attachment 

cc: Florida Public Service Commission 
Roberta Bass 

Gulf Power Company 
Richard J. McMitlan 



GULF POWER COMPANY 
COAL INVENTORY ADJUSTMENT FOR THE PERIOD 

Survey was conducted in July 1,2002 

PLANT SCHfRER; 

Total Scherer 

Gulf's share of adjustment 

Adjustment to Books 
MMBTUs ik 

299,100 660,854 

72,151 159,414 

Note: 
This information was booked at Gulf in July 2002 and reflected in that month's fuel filing. 
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